Michigan's Records Management Application

Pilot Project
The State of Michigan has initiated a pilot project to test a Records Management Application.  The challenge of managing electronic records prompted the Records and Forms Management Division, of the Department of Management and Budget, and the State Archives of Michigan, of the Department of State to collaborate on a pilot project Records Management Application Project, that is funded by a National Historical Publications and Records Commission Grant (NHPRC).  The RMA pilot project began May 1, 2000 and will continue for two years.


The software chosen for the project is Provenance's ForeMost Enterprise.   This Records Management Application will be tested at two sites within the Department of Management and Budget.  In the initial year of the project, the Office of Support Services will use the RMA to classify and manage their electronic records. This phase of the project will focus on the end users experience classifying and storing records.  Also the software will be evaluated for its effectiveness in applying retention schedules.  The Director's office will be added to the project in the second year.  The project will also focus on the RMA's ability to identify and segregate archival records in the second year.  

Please visit our website at www.state.mi.us/dmb/oss/rfmd/rma/index.htm. for all the latest news on our project.
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